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Dear Staff and Students, 

As the risk exposure to the novel coronavirus has been escalating for people coming/returning to 

Hong Kong from overseas, the Government has imposed quarantine requirements on these 

arrivals/returnees.  In this connection, the Senior Management has decided that, with immediate 

effect, all staff (including research and temporary staff) with home-mates undergoing self-

quarantine should report their situation to the Head of Department.  Work from home arrangement 

is strongly advised for the staff concerned.  If they have a compelling need to come to office to 

perform essential services or pick up materials for the home office, strict hygiene measures should 

be observed including avoidance of people contact.  

The above principle will also apply to students and they should not come to the campus if their 

home-mates are undergoing self-quarantine.  

Your support to the above precautionary measures to safeguard the health and safety of the PolyU 

community is appreciated. 

  

Best regards, 

Andy Tong 

Chairperson, Task Force on Response Actions for the Novel Coronavirus 


